
 

 

 

THE SLINGER SCHOOL DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF THE ACADEMIC STANDARDS  

FOR THE 2025-2026 SCHOOL YEAR 

 

Wisconsin State Statute 120.12(13) requires the District to provide parents and guardians of enrolled 

students a list of the Board approved academic standards that will be utilized during the school year. 

 

The District has adopted the philosophy to utilize a mixture of standards using the leading research 

consortiums as our guides, which include the following: 

❖​ Wisconsin State Academic Standards 

❖​ National Council of Teachers of Mathematics - Principles and Standards for School Mathematics 

❖​ ACT College and Career Readiness Standards 

❖​ Next Generation Science Standards 

❖​ English Language Proficiency Standards for English Language Learners 

 

If you have any questions about this notice, please contact the District Office: 262-644-9615. 

 
 

https://docs.legis.wisconsin.gov/statutes/statutes/120/i/12/13

